
 

 

 

 



Dear Kentucky Golfer, 
 
We got involved in golf because someone took the time to help teach us the game. As 

golfers, we give back because it is a tradition of the game; it is what makes the game so 

unique.  

 

The Kentucky Golf Foundation, the charitable foundation of the Kentucky PGA and 

Kentucky Golf Association is hosting the 2018 Youth on Course Pro-Am presented by 

ISCO Industries.  

 

We invite you to help us give back by becoming a Team Captain at this unique 

tournament.  As Captain, you are asked to recruit a team that consists of four amateurs 

and a professional who will join you for a truly unique experience.  Collectively, each 

amateur will pay an all-inclusive $750 entry with proceeds to provide Kentucky youth 

with access to life changing opportunities through golf.   

 

We know you have many options for charity golf tournaments and trust you find our 

cause laudable, as well as personal.  Please join us on August 6th at Valhalla Golf Club for 

a truly unique experience.  We hope we have a lot of golf still left in front of us, however 

we still want to ensure those playing behind us will always be on the course. 

 

Thank you for giving back to the game you love and helping to make a difference!  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brent Paladino  
CEO, Kentucky’s Family of Golf Organizations  
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